
 

 

Annual General Meeting 
Tuesday 24th November 2020 

7pm via ZOOM 
 

Friends of Nettleton exist purely to support and nurture our wonderful school through 

fundraising to enrich our children’s school experience to make it even more brilliant and 

memorable.  

 

When you support Friends of Nettleton, by baking a cake, making a financial contribution, 

supporting an event or volunteering your time, you are helping to further enrich school 

activities and teaching experiences, within the classroom and outdoors.  You are helping to 

buy your child an experience they may not otherwise have been able to enjoy at school.   

 

As a group, Friends of Nettleton is a friendly group of parents, working in conjunction with 

the school. We meet regularly to discuss fundraising ideas and to organise events. We hold 

social and fundraising events throughout the year. Your presence at these events is a great 

support, however, we also rely on people volunteering to help host events or hold positions 

of office, without those people, Friends of Nettleton would not be able to continue.  

 

Your support is essential to our success, whether you contribute in a small way or by taking 

on a greater role in our group. Any contribution of time, ideas or experience will be 

gratefully received. We are always interested to hear suggestions and ideas for fundraising, 

particularly this year when many of our normal events may not be possible.  

 

The Friends of Nettleton AGM will take place on Tuesday 24th November 2020 at 7 pm, 

unfortunately, this year due to current COVID19 restrictions the AGM will be taking place 

via a zoom meeting.  

 

If you would like to attend please contact the School Office by end of the school day on 

Monday 23rd November 2020 so that you can be provided with the meeting ID and passcode 

information. Contact details for the office are suzi.otty@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk or Tel: 01472 

851455.  

Thank you for your support! 
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